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Dear Friends of Banner,

The Banner School is a non-profit, non-sectarian, co-educational independent day school in Frederick
County, catering to students from pre-kindergarten through 8th grade. Our school develops creative,
curious students who are collaborative, happy, and engaged. With a flexible and customized
student-centered approach, we guide our students in making local connections to global issues and the
real world.

We are delighted to announce our 35th annual gala and auction, The Great House Gala and

Auction, will take place on Saturday, March 23, 2024 at the Attaboy Barrel House in Frederick.
This event serves as a cornerstone in our annual fundraising efforts. The success of our annual gala relies
on the revenues generated from goods, services, and cash donations. All proceeds from this event are
invested thoughtfully to the greatest areas of need in the school community. These funds play a pivotal
role in sustaining the high standards of educational excellence that define The Banner School experience.

As we look forward to building on our more than 40 years of nurturing young minds in Frederick County,
your support is instrumental. As a donor to or sponsor of this auction, you not only contribute to the
continued success of our institution but also avail yourself of various benefits based on your chosen
sponsorship level (details enclosed). Every donation, large and small, is greatly appreciated and will have
a special place in the auction.

The Banner School is a 501(c) (3) not-for-profit organization (tax i.d. #52-1254968) and your donation is
fully tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law. We sincerely appreciate your consideration and
support in our mission to foster educational excellence in Frederick County.

Sincerely,

Natalie Albright
Proud Banner Parent, Auction Chair
natalie.t.albright@gmail.com
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